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ONE revamps its Adriatic Feeder Service (AIB) 

Ocean Network Express (ONE) is pleased to announce a service update to its Adriatic 

Service (AIB) in the Mediterranean region. 

The ONE dedicated service has been redesigned to continue to offer a seamless connectivity 

to the recently announced updated Service Network of the Asia - Mediterranean services 

(MD1 / MD2 / MD3 service). 

The updated AIB service will be expected to provide a reliable and quality assured transport  

service as well as schedule integrity. 

The first vessel sailing under the updated AIB service will be MARIELYST, ETA Valencia 

21st 

February 2024. 

The updated service rotation will be as follows - weekly service: 

Valencia - Alexandria - Koper - Venice - Ancona - Damietta - Valencia 

ONE’s schedules can be found through the following link: 

https://ecomm.one-line.com/one-ecom/schedule/point-to-point-schedule 

 

Please contact your local ONE representative for further information. 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

Yours Faithfully, 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
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